
RaeAnn Fiebing
Director of Facilities

231.933.1941
fiebingra@tcaps.net

MEMORANDUM
TO: Parents of Blair Elementary School Students
DATE: August 26, 2024
RE: ADVANCE NOTICE OF PESTICIDE TREATMENT

_________________________________________________________________________

ADVANCE NOTICE OF PESTICIDE TREATMENT
Attention: This facility utilizes an Integrated Pest Management Program for pest control,
employing non-chemical methods that include sanitation and exclusion to control pests.
However, from time to time a pesticide application may be necessary to control certain
pests.

Please be advised that a pesticide is expected to be applied to control Weeds & poison
oak.

The approximate location of this pest control treatment is Blair Elementary School,
around the outside of the building, all mulched and grassy areas, excluding the
playground, and cracks in the concrete parking lot and on the sidewalk.

The anticipated date of treatment will be Wednesday, August 28, 2024.

If you have questions pertaining to this treatment, please contact:

Name: RaeAnn Fiebing
Phone: 231-933-1941
E-mail: Fiebingra@tcaps.net

For further information pertaining to pesticides, you can contact the National Pesticide
Information Center at 800-858-7378. The website is www.npic.orst.edu.

For additional information pertaining to pesticide use, you can contact the Michigan
Department of Agriculture and Rural Development (MDARD) at 800-292-3939. The website
is www.michigan.gov/mdard.
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